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OFFICE OF PUPIL PERSONNEL SERVICES & SPECIAL EDUCATION 

Barbara Schwartz                                                                 

Director of Pupil Personnel Services and 

Special Education 

  Marnie Cohen 

Assistant Director of Pupil Personnel Services and 

Special Education 

 

 Cindy Samide 

Assistant Director of Pupil Personnel Services and 

Special Education 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

Welcome to Roslyn! 

Please read the Registration Instructions on www.RoslynSchools.org.  Please select “QUICKLINKS” and 

then “NEW STUDENTS”.  The Registration Instructions are located on that webpage.  There is a list of 

required forms below “NEW STUDENT REGISTRATION PACKET” found near the bottom of the 

Registration webpage.   

According to New York State Law, in order to register your child/children with the Roslyn Public Schools, 

you must be physically domiciled within the Roslyn School District.  

Please advise the District Registrar at (516) 801-5070 as soon as possible if your child receives Special 

Education Services.   

Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact this office at the above 

number. 

 

Sincerely, 

Barbara Schwartz 
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